
To whom it may concern, 

My family and I own and operate Alaska's Fishing Unlimited, Inc dba. Fishing Unlimited 

Lodge which has been in operation since 1976. 

The lodge is a fly-out fishing lodge located in Port Alsworth on Lake Clark approximately 

35 miles north of the proposed Pebble mine. 

Fishing Unlimited has 8 employees and brings into Alaska every year between 

$800,000 - $1,000,000. 

 

Pebble, and large scale mines like it are a risk to my business because it threatens 

salmon, trout, clean water, and the experience my clients seek.   

 

I support any effort that will increase the protections for salmon and the commercial 

fishing and tourism jobs that depend on them.  I urge you to be the leaders on this issue 

Alaskans have been asking for for over a decade.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

           Best Regards, 

                Martin Kviteng 

                Alaska's Fishing Unlimited, Inc. 


